
A Faster, Easier, Safer, More Convenient
way to pay your bills. COMING SOON!

  Meade County Water District
strives to provide the best, most
secure bill pay options for our
customers. With our new Bill Pay,
customers will be able to pay 24/7 by
our new IVR phone system, Web,
Text to Pay, or by setting up monthly
Auto-Payments. Customer will be
able to use various new payment
methods, such as, Apple Pay,
Google Pay, PayPal & Venmo.  With
all new things, there will be a few
changes. If you are a current ACH or
Credit Card Auto-Payment, there is
nothing you must do to continue your
Auto-Payments.

New Bill Pay options COMING SOON!

We do want to make our Customers aware of the Fees associated with our services. When using a
Credit/Debit Card you will pay a 2.8% processing charge with a minimum fee of $2.60. When paying
with an Electronic Check or your Bank Account Information, whether a one-time payment or monthly
Auto-Payment, there will be a flat $1.25 charge. Coming soon, when you call into Meade County
Water District you will be greeted with a new option menu. If you choose to pay your bill over the
phone there will be a $0.95 charge for all payments. Please feel free to give us a call here at the
office with questions. (270)422-5006. 


